Senator Johnson

FULL COMMITTEE PONY

HB 5201
Lottery and Criminal Fine Account Allocations

On February 25, the Capital Construction Subcommittee voted to recommend passage

of HB 5201, with amendments.

HB 5201 adjusts the allocations from the Administrative Services Economic Development

Fund (Lottery Funds), and from the Criminal Fine Account, to distribute these resources

as needed to implement 2016 Session budget adjustments. The bill:

Increases lottery allocations by $819,035, and Criminal Fine Account allocations by

$1,063,680, to address costs of employee compensation plan changes.

Establishes a $400,000 lottery allocation to the Oregon Business Development
Department for the redevelopment of the Port of Port Orford Cannery Building;
and increases lottery allocations to OBDD by $260,514 to expand administrative
support for the Seismic Rehabilitation Grant Program, by $200,000 for the Oregon
Wave Energy Trust, and by $100,000 for a Willamette Valley Intermodal Hub
Feasibility Study.

Increases the CFA allocation to the Department of Public Safety Standards and

Training for a one-time increase in training classes.

Increases the lottery allocation to the State School Fund in support a fund shift that

does not change the level of SSF support approved in the 2015 session.

The Capital Construction Subcommittee recommends HB 5201 be amended by the -4

amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended.
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